
       

    

January 27, 2012    

To Whom It May Concern:   

As a baby nurse to our newborn baby boy, Aulda Thorpe Hayes has been a remarkably 
responsible, caring and nurturing nurse.    

I was amazed at the ease which Aulda could fulfill a variety of tasks. Not only was she 
wonderful with our newborn son, she also maintained the laundry, organized the nursery, 
helped with pumping, cleaned, etc., but she was also great with our 5 year old son. He 
loved Aulda and woke up every morning asking for her!  

As New Yorkers, we were concerned about having someone living with us in such a 
small space, however, Aulda quickly became part of our family. She has a gentle 
disposition and is extremely easy to get along with. I only wish that she could have 
stayed with us longer!    

I highly recommend Aulda as a baby nurse. I am looking forward to our next baby so we 
can have Aulda help us again.    

If you have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

All the best, 
Melissa & Kfir 
New York, NY  


